
Memo to: Membership 

                     The Arc-Jefferson, Clear Creek & Gilpin Counties 

From:        Board of Directors 

Date:         June 26, 2025 

 

The Board of Directors have approved the following changes to The Arc’s bylaws: 

1. Throughout the bylaws, we have made language clarification, such as using 
“Person” terminology instead of “Individual”. 

 

2. The only substantial change is in Article XIII, where we now will permit electronic 
voting on future bylaw amendments in addition to mail voting. 
 

These changes are now submitted to the membership for approval. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


